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Meeting with Mrs. Ziva Fisher, the President of ADEI WISHO, Association of Jewish women in Italy, 25 

June 2019 - WFWP Italy President Elisabetta Nistri visited Mrs. Fisher in her home together with UPF 

Italy President, Mr. Carlo Zonato and the General secretary Mr. Franco Ravaglioli. 

 

This was a very good opportunity to connect and to promote a future cooperation towards the common 

goals, like interreligious dialogue and peace building. We introduced the next summit which will take 

place in Rome in November under the theme "Mediterranean Pridge of Peace". Dr. Mrs. Ziva Fisher is 

willing to invite various leaders of the Jewish Community, especially for the section IAPD, the 

'International Association for Peace and Development'. 

 

She really appreciated the magazine 'Voci di Pace' and expressed a lot of interest in the project 'Un calcio 

per la pace -Football for Peace', an event that will also take place in August in San Marino; the 

participants will be girls from Jewish, Druze and Muslim origin. 

 

Interreligious dialogue is an important part of building peace, and we are happy to discover that many 

other religious representatives are interested in this theme. 

 

Reported by Elisabetta Nistri 

WFWP Italy President 


